ENGAGING FINANCIAL _SERVICES FIRM _FOR CONDUCTING
DETAILED FEASIBLITY STUDY ON ESTABLISHMENT OF PUBLIC
SECTOR BANK IN BALOCHISTAN

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)

Finance Department, Government of Balochistan had conducted a pre-feasibility
study report for the potential scope of establishing a public sector banking company that will
play a major role in supporting economy and economic activities, for instance, on the one hand
the true potential of the Province lies in Agriculture, Mining, Industrial development, small
business including cottage industries, large scale manufacturing which are less explored and less
utilized areas while on the other hand a well-established banking system with the support of the
Government will aid in growth in these and allied areas. In this connection, expressions of
interest are required from leading financial services consulting firms who shall have presence in

Pakistan with a strong professional background particularly in the financial services sector.

This advertisement along-with broad based outlines of RFP can be downloaded
from the website of B-PPRA website as well as Finance Department Government of Balochistan
website i.e. (https://www.finance.gob.pk) may be obtained from the address given below during
office hours. Interested service provider registered with the relevant tax authorities shall submit a
detailed proposal showing the professional experience and capacity along with profile of firm

and kev personnel to be engaged in the assignment shall be sent to the following with in a period

-

piA a"f\ﬂb\aoc
(Tahjr Ali)
Section Offiger (Reg-11I)
Room# 33, Block 5
Balochistan Civil Secretariat,
Zarghoon Road, Quetta.

Ph: +92 81 9203501

of 15 days from the date of this advertisement, positively.
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